
We start 2023 by inching toward an endemic phase of
Covid-19 after the government lifted all of the remaining
public activity restrictions (PPKM) just before the turn of
the year.

A ministerial instruction still contains provisions requiring
regional administrations to take “proactive” and
“persuasive” measures to prevent a surge in caseload.

To this end, local administrations are instructed to advise,
not mandate, the public to keep wearing masks,
particularly on public transportation, in crowds and when
ill. They must also encourage people to get vaccinated,
either with the primary series (doses one and two) or a
booster dose (dose three), and to get tested if unwell.

At the WTC Complex, we encourage you to always put
your mask on especially when indoors, continue to scan
PeduliLindungi upon entering and remind you to stay
vigilant, practice good personal hygiene and follow the
health protocols.

And for anyone already back at the office, welcome
home 

Blood Donation
Monday, 16 January 2023 from 9 AM to 12 at Conference Hall, WTC 3
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WTC Event in January:

Yours truly,

the community editor


